
 

 
 

 
 
CAREER CENTRE 
 Attention Gr. 12 students. The November scholarship meeting will happen in room B115 at lunch this Wednesday. At 

this meeting the nomination process for the Schulich, Cmolik and BC Excellence scholarships will be explained and the 
timeline for applications will be confirmed.   

 A reminder to Gr. 12 students to check the Scholarship Team as there have been many new scholarships added and 
some deadlines are coming up soon. If you are not part of the Scholarship Team, visit the Career Centre to join or 
message Ms. Rogerson.   

 There is space still available for the culinary arts partnership program held at Tamanawis Secondary School. This is a 21-
week program starting second semester. Visit the Career Centre for more information.    

 A reminder to any student wanting help with their resume or how to navigate through Myblueprint can see Ms. 
Duckett in the Career Centre for help.   

 Come down to the Surrey Hiring & Post Secondary Education Expo this Friday from 11am-3pm at the Shannon Hall in 
Cloverdale. Come dressed for success with your resume in hand for an opportunity to meet a live recruiter. Free 
admission and it’s open to the public. See Ms. Duckett in the Career Centre for more information.   

 
CLUBS 
 Business Club—Are you interested in joining a business case competition? Currently the Sullivan Heights Business club 

is looking for students who are interested to represent our school and compete in the Beyond Business Case 
Competition. Come to today’s meeting in Ms. Andersen’s classroom, B110, to sign up and the deadline is December 1st! 

 
EVENTS 
 Gr. 8 and 9 students, the class of 2025 formally invites you to a spectacular night at the Snowball Dance! Join us for a 

night of food, music and fun with your friends on December 4th from 6-9pm. The dress code will be semi-formal and 
you can purchase tickets for $20 on SchoolCashOnline until November 29th. Invitations will be handed out to your block 
C classes with all the information you need to know and if you have any questions feel free to contact Ms. Hill on 
teams. Join us for a magical night at the Snowball Dance! 

 
CONTESTS 
 Students intending to write the U. of Waterloo math contests need to pay the fees to Mr. Lucus before December 10th. 
 
GRADS 
 Reminder to all Gr. 12 students, if you haven’t already made your appointment for your grad photos with Artona, it’s 

time to do so! Book your appointment today on the Artona website, the photo trailer will be at Sullivan in the parking 
lot from December 12th-20th.  

 
CAFETERIA 
 The specials today are: 

• Buffalo Chicken Quinoa Bowl 
• Chickpea Chipotle Quinoa Bowl 
• Macaroni & Cheese 
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